
COMMllTEES:

Site

Don  Billingsley,  Chair

lnterfaith  Housing

215-945-8630 Exl  108

Medical

Dr. Scott Levy,  Chair

Doylestown  Hospital

215-345-2010

Financ8

Bill  Schofield,  Chair

United  Way ot Biicks County

215-949-1660  Ext.13

Transportation

Kevin  Lydon,  Co€hair

610-768-8816

Fran Mccabe, Co€hair

215-345J3405

Education  School  nistrict8

Connie  Binker,  Chair

Phone 215-852-4439

Chamber and  Business  Bommunify

Vail  Garvm,  Chair

215-348-3913 Ex(.112

fleallors

Nick  Molloy,  Chair

215-348-3558

Higher  Eduoalion

Dr.  Sherrill  Babb,  Chalr

215-7024210

fleliBious community

Wayne  Lynch,  Chair

267-9874258

Building  Groiip

Jon Otto, Chair

215-962-9842

NARI  Group

Mark  Glidclen,  Chair

215-3484525

YMCA

Gene Smith.  Chair

215-348-8131  Ext.133

1lai Care/Oar  Camps

Ellen Thomas,  Chair

215-348-8841

MBdia  Committee

Lamy Morgnanesi,  Chalr

215-345-3096

BovBmmBntal  BodiBs

Judith Algeo, Chair

215-345-7000

Finance/Banking

Don Worthington,  Chair

215-3404591

Boy  Scouts

Syd  Martin,  Chair

215-348-8149

Historic  I'roservalion

Nancy Bergere, Chair

215-34grg328

Lawyers

Tom  Mellon,  Chair

215-348-0208

Animal  fle8ou8  Shelter

Michael  Moss, Chair

610-559-8291  Ext.108

Website

Bobert Campbell, Jr. Co-Chair

215-345-5424

Don Watson,  Co-Chair

215-285-2113

Public  flBlalions

Richard Timmons,  Chair

215-340-9090  Ext.lil

WorkTrip8

Reverend  Matt Reed, Chair

215-723ro963

Mental  Health

Dr. Karl  Benzio,  Co€hair

215-340-2686

Dr.  Howard Savin, Co-Chair

215-862-2605

December 17, 2007

01eg Ageyev
Roman Ageyev
Star Brothers Contractors, Inc.
2634 Windy Bush Rd.
Newloun, PA 18940

Dear Oleg and Roman,

As we hope you know, on Tuesday, November 27, 2007 the Bucks-Mont
Katrina Relief project Chairs hosted a reception at the Cock `n Bull in
Lahaska.  The purpose of that reception was to thank all of the people who
supported the Child Development Center constructed in Bay St. Louis, MS
by the Bucks-Mont Katrina Relief project.  We are all sorry that you were
unable to join us for the evening.  We sincerely hope your absence was by
choice or necessity and not because the invitation did not reach you.  If the
latter is true, we all apologize, because we certainly would have enjoyed
your company.

Almost half of the over 100 individuals and companies who contributed
money and gifts in kind were present with us on Tuesday.  Had you been
with us we would have presented you with the enclosed plaque as a symbol
of our appreciation for the help you gave us.  Please accept it now with our
thanks.  You have reason to be proud; together we created a 10,000 square
foot building valued at over $ 1,300,000 which now serves 132 children and
a staff of 16.

Thank you for being a part of this effort.  Thanks for caring.

Sincerely,

Jirfurtyulnd
Grover Friend
Executi
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an of Construction

Enclosure


